
 

Chairman’s Diary  

December 2013 

 

www.worcestershirevoices.org.uk 

2 December  

Voices Board Meeting 

3 December  

Meet with Mike Warner, WCC emergency planning officer, regarding links to wider VCS. 

4 December  

Briefed Worcestershire Acute Hospitals Trust Board on the work of Worcestershire Voices and the 

opportunities for linking with the VCS.  

Met with Philip Talbot of AgeUK regarding Well Connected Programme and Future Lives, etc  

5 December  

South Worcestershire CCG patient and stakeholder meeting. 

Met with Tom Humphries of Hope Unlimited regarding Board membership. 

10 December 

Worcestershire Partnership Executive Group –  

Well connected,  

Future Lives,  

Joint Property Vehicle for public sector partners,  

Recruitment and retention of key workers (social workers, specialist medical staff) 

13 December  

Met with Lorna. 

17 December  

Met with Andy White regarding facilitation for Volunteering Workshop. 

19 December  

Attended WCC Health and Wellbeing scrutiny panel meeting. 

 

 


